Cable Television Committee notes 09/24/2009

We have had a cable committee meeting. Present were Georgia Humphrey (representing the Station), Robert
Skinner, John Labrecque, and James Lockman

The committee elected James Lockman as its chair.

We voted to embrace the Town of Gorham Cable TV Policy, and to ask the Station Manager to act in
accordance with its mandates.

In response to section 3.2 of the new Cable TV Policy, the committee would appreciate being copied on
communications between your office and the station manager. We want to be sure that as we move forward,
we are able to keep tabs on all policy-related activities and communications.

We will present a “meet the candidates” night in October. It will be moderated by a citizen (to be determined),
and GOCAT will provide the engineering support. It will take place in the Town Council Chambers, and will be
open to the public and broadcast live as well as recorded. Other details are not set in stone yet, but we are
working on getting them clear with the candidates.



